
NWN Newsletter #8 
March 2024 

NWN meets nightly at 22:00 Pacific on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
Seems the band has pulled out of its funk.  Good sigs almost every night now.  
We’ll stay at 10PM Pacific local time through the daylight savings time changeover 
on the 10th.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

I would like to officially welcome Don NI6A from 
El Cerrito, California and Terry N7TB from Salem, 
Oregon to NWN! 

I reached out to Lorne to see if he wanted to be 
put on the occasional list and he said he’d be 
back in a few weeks once Canada thaws out -hi. 

Randy has checked in 5 times in February and a 
total of 15 times since September when he first 
checked in, so he’s in the regular QNA list now.  

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule.  Thank you Carole for NCS’ing on the 
nights I couldn’t make it J 

. . . 
If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

CALL   QNI 

NI6A   24 
K6APW  27 
VE6AWI  0 
KC7CW  7 
N0DA   28 
K7EP   2 
W7GB  26 
NG7I   26 
W7IZ   12 
N7KC   29 
K7NEW  1 
WB4SPB  5 
N7TB   2 
KB7WDP  24 
WB7WFL  19 
K6YR   7 
 
QNI   239 
QTC   37 
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